
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Safety Committee for Monroeville’s Council will meet at 10:30am Friday, 

July 12, 2024 in Council Chambers for the purpose of conducting interviews for 

the position of Chief of Police.  The Committee will immediately convene to 

executive session for the interviews, and will remain in executive session until 

the interviews have been completed.   

 


